CENTRAL IOWA REFORMED CHURCH CURSILLO
Dear Michael and Angelina,
This letter is to confirm acceptance of your application for the Cursillo weekend starting Thursday evening, November 3 2016, at Pine Lakes Camp, near Eldora, Iowa. Registration will be from 7:00 to 7:30 p.m. The Cursillo will end around 8:00 p.m. on Sunday evening. Should it be necessary for someone to reach you during the weekend (emergencies only, please) they may call Scott at this cell phone, 319-231-2997. This phone will be monitored around the clock during the weekend. As this is a spiritual retreat, we request that you leave your cell phones at home in order to focus more fully on the Lord.

The necessary items you should take are your personal care items, towels, washcloths, soap, sheets, pillow, and blankets. Some people prefer sleeping bags, which can be placed on the bunks. (Men are in a different bunk house than the women.) Dress is casual, so plan accordingly. You will be doing some walking out-of-doors, so bring comfortable shoes, coat, sweaters and something for rainy weather, too. If you have special dietary or sleeping requirements, it is necessary that we know that now, but please also make mention of it at the time you sign in.

A specific number of applications are accepted. It is very important that each of these individuals attend. If you are unable to attend because of an emergency, please contact your sponsor or me, 319-231-2997, just as soon as possible. (Please leave a message along with your number and some convenient times to reach you if we are not available when you call.)

We are certain that you will find your Cursillo experience a rewarding one and we pray that you are looking forward to a weekend of fun, fellowship, and sharing.
God’s peace be with you.

Scott and Jackie Wildeboer
319-231-2997 cell

slwildeboer@msn.com
